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“4. -1 After a break of two years due
i "'—; to the Pandemic, MCA was
., able to hold the Christmas
Fayre once again. We
welcomed 18 stallholders, with "
a wonderful variety of produce, E’
_ handmade items, and gifts, and g

Despite the bad weather, there b
was a good turnout from the ‘
Bawtry and also ;
~ Austerfield, with much
enjoyment of the mince pies
and mulled wine on offer.
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The annual 65+ Christmas Lunch returned once again to The White Horse, hosted by MCA. Huge thanks to Michael
and Elaine Billington for their continuing support and of course the outstanding meal, and to Councillor Tracey
Taylor of NCC for her donation. A great time was had by all who attended.

The AGM and election of Committee Members will take place on Wednesday 16" March 2022 at
7.00 pm in the Community Centre. Everyone is encouraged to attend.
New Committee Members welcomed with open arms.




